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Urological Association of Pennsylvania Annual Meeting
October 16, 2010

Partner Howard Rubin will speak on "Coalition Building and the Protection of Urological Interests in 
Pennsylvania from Legislative and Regulatory Attacks" on Saturday, October 16.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Howard R. Rubin
+1.202.625.3534
howard.rubin@katten.com
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